
Diary Dates 
   

October 

17-19th INSET days  

20-28th Half Term 

31st  Return to school 

November 

1st Class 2 Gym 

14th Parents’ Evening 

16th  Parents’ Evening 

18th Children in Need   

 

 

 

Harvest 
Thank you for joining us at our Harvest celebration this year 

– the children loved sharing their work with you.  Over £100 

was raised at the Harvest Market, with the money going to 

Save the Children, a charity nominated by the Global 

Citizens. 

Power Projects 
It has been such a privilege to see the work that the 

children have completed as part of their Power Projects.  

Items brought in have ranged from a full size model of a 

body and its internal organs, beautiful photos of our school 

in the past, bird’s eye view models of our area and 

fantastic technological ideas including an app that 

creates food!  Thank you to all of the children who put in 

such a great effort and thank you to you for supporting 

them. 

Inset Days 
Next week the staff will be receiving training on using 

Thinking Maps to develop skills in writing, investigating how 

boys learn and developing ICT skills, including up to date 

knowledge on e-safety.  
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Steam Mills Superstars! 
Class 1  Dyllan and Kelsey-Leigh 

Class 2 Isla H, Isla J, Elliott and Zachariah 

Class 3 Archie J, Elisha, Lily,  Summer, Taila and Wayne 

Class 4 Jack and Maddox 

 

 

 

Value: Care 

We have had many nominations for our Values board this week.  Well done to: 

Zachariah in Class 2, Alex and Declan in Class 3. 

 

 

 

 

Lilac Data Sheets 

We still have 27 data sheets outstanding.  For safeguarding purposes, it is vital that we have 

up to date contact and medical information for your child.  Please ensure that you check, 

amend if necessary and return to the school office.  Thank you

Reverend Nick 
Reverend Nick will be leaving the Forest Church for pastures new; his last service will be 11am on 

the 27th November.  We would like to send him our thanks for the support that he has given to the 

school, including officiating at our Christmas services and wish him every success for the future.   

 


